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Lake City Council Proceedings for the Public Hearing on the Proposed Property Tax Levy 

For Fiscal Year July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025 

Monday, April 1, 2024         

 

The City Council of Lake City, Iowa met in a special session at 6:00pm with Mayor Schleisman 

presiding. The following Council members were present: Vogt (attended remotely via Google 

Meet), Wilson, Gorden, Daniel, and Bruns. CA Matthews, Chief of Police Schaffer, Community 

Building Manager Winter, Public Works Director Janssen, Lana Hucka, and Virginia Sheffield 

with the Community Building Board also were in attendance. 

 

Public Hearing:  At 6:01pm Bruns motioned to hold a public hearing on the PROPOSED 

PROPERTY TAX LEVY For Fiscal Year July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025. Seconded by Daniel. Roll 

Call Vote: Ayes: Vogt, Wilson, Bruns, Gorden, Daniel. All Ayes. Nays-None. MC. 

 

Mayor Schleisman thanked everyone for attending. CA Matthews explained the numbers 

presented reflected the figures estimated needed to accomplish the mission and purpose of 

serving our community through various functions of government. A brief discussion occurred on 

how to understand the proposed property tax levy notice sent out by Calhoun County. CA 

Matthews explained how the proposed property tax levy, if adopted, how the city’s proposed 

property tax levy would impact property tax. Mayor Schleisman explained that Calhoun County 

sets the assessed valuation.    

 

At 6:12pm Wilson motioned to close the public hearing. Seconded by Vogt. Roll Call Vote. 
Ayes: Vogt, Wilson, Bruns, Gorden, Daniel. All Ayes. Nays-None. MC. 

 

Adjourn: With no further business, at 6:12pm Daniel motioned to adjourn the meeting. Seconded 

by Bruns. All Ayes. Nays-None. MC.  

 

 

 

__________________________                    _______________________________ 

Mike Schleisman, Mayor                                   Jacob Matthews, City Administrator/Clerk 

 

 

 


